
Broughton Hall Catholic High School  

Parental Feedback Year 8 Parents evening – Monday 3rd April 2017 

 

The attendance at Year 8 parents evening was 84%  

Thank you to all parents/carers for attending our Year 8 parents evening. The evening was 
very well attended and we thank you for your continued support and feedback.  

If you were unable to attend the evening or require any additional information with regards 
your daughter’s progress please do not hesitate to contact a member of the Year 8 Team. 

 

 

 

 

 

Statement Strongly 
Agree 

Agree Tend to 
Disagree 

Strongly 
Disagree 

We were made to feel welcome by pupils 
and members of staff: we found 
everyone approachable and helpful. 

86% 14%   

We found teaching staff easy to locate. 69% 30% 1%  

Meetings with teaching staff were helpful 
and informative. 

81% 18% 1%  

Any queries or concerns were answered 
in a clear and straight forward manner. 

76% 24%   

I am happy with the advice and support 
my daughter is receiving. 

84% 16%   

My daughter is making steady progress. 84% 16%   

My child receives appropriate homework 
for her age 

75% 15%  2% 

Broughton Hall Catholic High School 
ensures that  pupils are well behaved 

77% 23% 1%  

Broughton Hall Catholic High School is 
well led and managed 

80% 19% 1%  



Parental Comments from the evening (Positives) 

`We are very pleased with the progress that our daughter has made and the support she has 
received from teachers` 
 
`Very pleased after speaking to teachers about my daughter and how she is progressing’ 
 
`Very happy with our daughters achievement, she has come on so well, we are so proud of 
her’ 
 
`We are pleased with our daughters report and he skills she is learning. Thank you for your 
support’ 
 
`Really happy with progress and very positive comments, all staff and approachable and 
helpful’ 
 
`Lovely evening really happy with my daughters progress and feedback’ 
 
`My daughter really enjoys her school and I have had lovely feedback and comments’ 
 
`We are delighted with our daughters progress and are grateful to everyone for their efforts 
in their teaching and development’  
 
`Very happy with all the reports from our daughters teachers’  
 
Made to feel really welcome 
 
 

Parental Comments from the evening (Areas for Improvement) 

`Teaching standards are very high, we are concerned regarding the proposed changes to 
science GCSE dual award and not 3x science’ 
 
(This issue was referred to the Deputy Headteacher. Parents informed that 3 x SS will not 
be offered within the options rather it will be delivered via the core curriculum to the most 
able. This will enable these girls to choose another subject in the electives and so increase 
pupil choice for the most able, parents happy with this) 
happy3 x SS will not be  

‘I think greater confidentiality is needed rather than all the girls results visible‘ 

(Attendance information is visible on parents evening this is to re-iterate the impact 
attendance can have on progress. Girls are aware of individual, form and year data and 
we seek to sensitively manage data and its sharing if particular circumstances apply) 


